
From: jeff moore
To: Kornhauser Kailey
Subject: Support Senate bill 580 from eastern oregon
Date: Wednesday, April 10, 2019 7:38:18 PM

Hello, senate bill 580 that bans cyanide bombs will be in the house tomorrow. Please support
it. M44's are indescriminate killers. Any wildlife, including dogs and people are in danger. I
live in joseph, wallowa county, eastern oregon.  I'm an outfitter and I do not want explosive
poison in the canyons I ride. Thank you
John moore
Box 603
Joseph, or 97846
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